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Dear Mr Cameron
Correspondence regarding Port of Newcastle

We refer to your recent correspondence to the ACCC regarding the Port of
Newcastle.

The ACCC investigated the contractual arrangements for the long-term leases of
Ports Botany, Kembla and Newcastle in 2014. The ACCC has provided you with
information in relation to this matter on a number of occasions. We therefore refer
you to our previous correspondence and advise that the ACCC is not in a position to
provide you with further information in relation to this matter.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please feel free to contact Marcus
Bezzi, Executive General Manager Competition, on (02) 9230 9130.

Yours sincerely
Rayne de Gruchy
Chief Operating Officer



